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Comments: I whole heartily disagree with the idea of expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. As a user of the

Upper Holland Lake trail to access the Bob Marshall as well do a good amount of outfitters this would cause

congestion to an already busy trail head. I have seen my home state of Montana be sold off to out of staters and I

am not against people moving here cause why wouldn't you but trying to sell off my state to people who want to

fulfill their dream of living like Kevin Costner on Yellowstone. This is not the type of development that I want to

see in my state. Have we thought about the employment that this place will offer, low paying under appreciated

seasonal workers that is not what the area needs. I hope the FS will consider the affects of more foot traffic, boat

use, and garbage introduction that this development will bring. Please reconsider and don't turn a great area into

a tourist trap, we have created to many already. 


